COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

[image: image1.png]



MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 21st May 2007





       Question No. 3
QUESTION: Councillor John Hannon 
To ask the Manager to have some public lighting provided at suitable locations on the public open space at Aylesbury, having regard to the fact there are a number of very dark areas in the park which facilitate anti-social activity?
REPLY:
A draft plan for the open space known as Aylesbury Park has been prepared by the Parks Department in consultation with the local residents.  Public Lighting is provided for in the plans particularly on heavily trafficked routes.  These proposals will be referred to the Public Lighting Section of the County Council for their costing and approval.  

